
  

  

Headteacher: Kirsty Hutchinson 

 
 
 
 
 
8th January 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

New Nursery Starts January 2025 
 

Due to the ongoing weather condition and the problems this is causing to our school opening 
times we have would like to advise you of revised start dates for our New Nursery Starters 
from January 2025. 
 

Original Start Date New Start Date 
Monday January 6th  Monday January 13th 
Wednesday January 8th Wednesday January 15th 
Thursday January 9th Thursday January 16th  

 
All other details remain unaltered. 
 
We would like to apologise for any inconvenience this may cause you, but we are looking 
forward to getting to know your child and family once the weather conditions are better and 
safer for everyone. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Gail Kelley 

 
Gail Kelley 
Parental Involvement Worker 
 

 
 
 

 


